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12th October, 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
RE: ARBOR MANAGEMENT INFORMATION SYSTEM  
 
We are excited to announce that we will be moving our MIS (Management Information System) to Arbor 
on Monday the 6th of November, 2023. This means that the school will no longer be using Edulink for 
communications from this date and will be replaced by Arbor.  
 
Adopting Arbor will allow us to communicate with you more efficiently and bring all core school data and 
workflows into one system. We are really looking forward to getting started with Arbor and invite all our 
parents to familiarise themselves using the link below.  
 
Getting started – Log into the Parent Portal and the Arbor App  
 
Arbor also offers access to many training resources to help you with logging on/troubleshooting etc.. 
which are completely free for you to make the most of! These can all be found here.  
 
We will send further communication on the parental app and how to register, on the day of the launch - 
6th November, 2023.  Please look out for this information (which will be sent via your registered email 
address).  You will be required to register your child when prompted.  
 
We hope you are looking forward to using this new feature as much as we are! The next page provides 
some of the benefits of using this new system.   
 
In the meantime, please continue to use Edulink until launch date (6th November, 2023).If you have any 
queries, please contact us at it@crst.org.uk   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr N Brennan  
Assistant Principal   
 
 
 
 
 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Getting-started-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Arbor-App
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/sections/201716749-Parent-Portal-and-the-Arbor-App-as-a-parent
mailto:it@crst.org.uk


   
 

   
 

 


